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Dear Student 
 
It has been great to see how well you have adapted to the move to online/remote learning over the previous 5 
weeks. I have been fortunate enough to drop in on many of your online lessons and have been nothing but 
impressed by the level of interaction and engagement that you have shown. 
 
I do know that some of you have raised queries about having work marked and when subjects will set 
assessed tasks.  
 
Please find attached a copy of the Year 11 marked and assessed work overview for the Spring term. This will 
give you a clearer understanding of which tasks will be formally marked and assessed by your teacher and the 
date that they are due to take place. 

 
 
If you have any queries relating to a specific subject, please direct them to your class teacher who will be able 
to help. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowland 
Co-Head of School 


